
August 1, 2023

Dear families and students,

Hello, my friends. I am so excited to let you know that I will be your second

grade teacher!

Second Grade is an exciting year where you will watch your child grow in

huge leaps and bounds. I am very excited to take this journey with you and them.

I am going to include our Supply List for this year; please do not worry if you

cannot get something on this list, just let me know and we will work it out. Your

child will need pencils with erasers, block erasers usually work best, glue sticks, a

highlighter, a pencil box, crayons, scissors are optional and a folder. I will be

giving your child a take home folder where it will clearly indicate papers that need

to be returned to school and papers to keep home. Optional items are scissors,

box of tissues, a package of gallon zip lock bags. PLEASE CLEARLY LABEL ALL OF

YOUR CHILD’S BELONGINGS.

Here is a little homework for you. On your first day of school, please bring in

a picture of something you did this summer that you would like to share with us.

Also, each week your child will earn plastic money that they can use to purchase

items from our classroom store. I am always looking for items to place in our

classroom store (pencils, erasers, tattoos, gum, little trinkets, etc) if you are

willing to provide an item for our store I thank you in advance.

I know that changes bring questions and worries at any time of our lives,

therefore, I encourage you to always reach out to me. Please know that together

we will create a wonderful year of learning for your child. They are very important

to me and I am here to help you. My email address is

tbergeron@madisoncentralny.org. I look forward to getting to know and work

with you and your child. Together, we will learn, laugh, and grow!

Your Second Grade Teacher, Mrs. Bergeron
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